
From: Coonley, Suzanne T. (DOT)
To: WHDPRAComments
Subject: FMLA form revisions
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 8:53:21 AM

To whom it may concern,
These changes to the forms will make approving/denying FMLA so much easier. We will no longer
have to call or fax forms to employees who may not understand what we need changed or don’t
know how to explain it to the Doctor. We won’t have to call Doctor’s offices who are either unwilling
to provide information, don’t respond to phone calls, or send back the form as it was originally
submitted, etc. This will save time and make our jobs so much easier.
 

Suzanne T. Coonley
Head of Benefits/Human Resource Spec. 2
Department of Transportation
Employee Benefits Unit/Office of Human Resources
50 Wolf Road, First Floor North, Albany NY 12232
Phone (518) 457-6460 | Fax (518) 485-8623
Suzanne.Coonley@dot.ny.gov
www.dot.ny.gov
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